
 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref: 209/SECT/BSE/2017-18 
 
 

Date: 07.02.2018 
To  
The General Manager  
Department of Corporate Services 
Bombay Stock Exchange Limited  
PJ Towers, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400001 
 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
Sub : Quarterly Financial Results 
Ref : Reg. 33(3)(a) to (c) of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 

Regulations 2015  
 

We wish to inform you that, the Board of Directors at their meeting held on February 07, 
2018 have approved the Unaudited Standalone and Consolidated Financial Results of the 
Company for the Quarter ended December 31, 2017. 
 
We herewith are enclosing the Unaudited Standalone and Consolidated Financial Results of 
the company for the Quarter ended December 31, 2017. 
 
Kindly take the information on record. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
For LANCOR HOLDINGS LIMITED  
 
 
 
 
 
Dr. V. Rajesh 
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
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